COMMISSIONERS:
HOWARD T. PHILLIPS, JR., CHAIRMAN
EDWARD P. ZUGIBE, JR., VICE CHAIRMAN
ROBERT R. D'AMELIO
ROBERT D. MASIELLO
MICHAEL F. KOHUT
P.J. CORLESS, P.E. & PLS

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR: PATRICK F. BRADY, P.E.

## JOINT REGIONAL SEWERAGE BOARD

ECOLOGY LANE WEST HAVERSTRAW, NEW YORK 10993 (845) 429-5715 FAX (845) 429-3512

July 13, 2020

Mr. Clint Miller Hammer Land Engineering 1707 Atlantic Avenue, Suite B2 Manasquan, NJ 08736-1147

Re: Haverstraw Recreational Complex

"Willingness to Serve"

Dear Mr. Miller:

We have reviewed the information received in your email, dated March 13, 2020 requesting the "willingness to serve", by the Joint Regional Sewerage Board (JRSB). The "willingness to serve" is for the treatment of the domestic wastewater from the proposed Haverstraw Recreational Complex. It is our understanding, based on the information provided that 100% of the domestic wastewater produced by this facility would be treated by the JRSB. The proposed quantity of wastewater would be as follows:

• Average daily flow of 40,000 gpd or 0.4 MGD

The domestic wastewater from this facility would flow to and be treated at the JRSB wastewater treatment facility (WWTP). The WWTP has a flow capacity of eight (8) million gallons per day (MGD) and is using approximately 4.5 - 5.5 MGD of this capacity.

This letter acknowledges our "willingness to serve" the proposed Haverstraw Recreational Complex. Please provide specific details related to wastewater service as this project progresses.

Sewer connection permits shall be applied for at the JRSB sewage treatment plant.

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact our office at 845-429-5715.

Very truly yours,

Patrick Brady, P.F.

Executive Director

Cc: Board of Commissioners William Stein, Esq.